November 14, 2022

Mr. Peter Jundt & Family 9621 66th Street Kenosha, Wisconsin 53124



216 W. Ft. Toulouse Rd #203 Wetumpka, AL 36092 www.gotribeelite.org info@gotribeelite.org

Dear Mr. Jundt & Family,

One behalf of Tribe Elite Athletics, I'm pleased to award you this year's 2022 Family Adaptive Sports Travel Grant. We hope these funds assist your family's journey to Portugal, and in a small way contribute to the amazing future you have been building for your athletes. On behalf of my selection committee, thank you for taking the time to apply for the grant and introduce yourself, the family, their goals, and amazing family character. We truly are impressed with you as parents and the monumental efforts you've made as a family to assure a positive impact on others and implicitly building an amazing platform for your athletes to serve others. This is the spirit of our organization.

Please stay in touch. We encourage you or your family to follow our organization in social media and perhaps include us in any posts you may make so we can be aware of the events and accomplishments during your family's pursuit. We look forward to seeing your IWAS competitions from afar, and wish you all the success you deserve.

Congratulations!

Rob Weighall, President

Tribe Elite Athletics

rweighall@gotribeelite.org

www.gotribeelite.org

Grant Awardee
Check # 0/